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E-Verify Effective Date Postponed Again

2009-01-28

The US Chamber of Commerce announced yesterday that the federal
government has postponed from February 20, 2009, to May 21, 2009, the
effective date on which federal contractors must implement the E-Verify
system to check employees' work eligibility. For more on the E-Verify

system, see our recent Email Alert.
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